The restrictions proposed in House Bill 1373 are not only harmful to the physical and mental health of North Dakota
residents, but they also undermine the states commitment to personal freedom and choice. It is crucial that we protect
the right of individuals to make decisions regarding their reproductive health in a way that is safe, accessible, and free
from political interference.

| urge you to reconsider this bill and to prioritize policies that protect and expand access to reproductive healthcare for
all North Dakotans.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Jones



